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Dates to
Remember

Monday 19 June
Staff P/L Day - School Closed
Year 12 Oral Presentations

Wednesday 21 June
Year 10 Macbeth Excursion - 
Melbourne
LEAP Science & Wellbeing
Excursion - Ecolink

Thursday 22 June
ICCES Winter Tour Departs - 
Shepparton

Friday 23 June
ICCES Winter Tour Returns
Hospital Expo Workshop - 
Ballarat Base

Monday 26 June
Year 10 Work Experience 
commences

Wednesday 28 June
Year 8 Excursion - Melbourne Zoo
Year 7 2018 Experience Day  
NO CLASSES FOR CURRENT 
YEAR 7 STUDENTS

Thursday 29 June
CSEF Applications Due before 30 
June

Friday 30 June
Year 10 Work Experience 
concludes
Term 2 classes conclude 2.30pm

FUTSAL CHAMPIONS

This year Highview College entered 
four teams into this competition. Also 
competing were schools from Ballarat, 
Geelong, Western Melbourne, Deniliquin, 
Maryborough, and other regional centres. 
For many players this was their first taste 
of tournament futsal, with short, high-
intensity games. Some teams featured 
state representative futsal players who 
play together week-in and week-out.
Despite our lack of experience, the 
competition was a success for Highview 
College, with our 16 Boys team winning 
their division and our 16 Girls team 
finishing runners up. Every team improved 
and learned as the day went on and we 
showed that we can cut it against schools 
with much greater resources.
As a result of their efforts, we have had 
three teams qualify for the ‘Champion 

of Champions’ interstate tournament in 
Ballarat in July – our champion Under 
16 boys, runners up Under 16 girls, and 
the wildcard entry Under 19 boys. In this 
tournament, our teams will play against 
other qualifying teams from regional 
Victoria, Melbourne, and Tasmania with an 
opportunity for our teams to be crowned 
the true Champion of Champions.

Mr Cory Skilton
Futsal Co-ordinator

Please note that 
one term’s notice 
of withdrawal is 

required in writing 
to the Principal
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FUTSAL Cont... Under 19 Boys 
The futsal tournament was a great day for all the 
schools that attended with great games and spirit shown 
throughout the day. The senior boys had a strong team 
with lots of futsal experience going into the tournament. 
The team started the tournament with a good win against 
Covenant College 3-1 with 2 goals to Ricky Holland and 1 
to Zak Rinaldi. This game was followed by a close game 
against Ballarat High with Ricky Holland and Patrick Van 
Der Pol netting a goal each to lose 4-2. The senior boys 
then handed a mighty defeat to younger side in Mt Clear 
College 7-2. Goals came from Zak Rinaldi (3), Patrick 
Van Der Pol (2) and Dylin Leist (2). The last game was a 
must win for a finals appearance and the team with limited 
substitutions due to an horrific injury to allegedly star 
defender Sean Hermann led to a more fatigued senior 
boys team that unfortunately went down 7-2 to Lakeview 
College after a close first half with goals to Patrick Van 
Der Pol and Zak Rinaldi. The best performers for the 
day were Captain Patrick Van Der Pol, Zak Rinaldi and 
Ricky Holland. Luke Tatchell also played very well as the 
team’s keeper with limited futsal experience. Thank you 
to all the volunteers on the day and especially Mr Skilton 
for organizing the day while also coaching the team.

Sean Hermann - 12C

Under 16 Girls
Our Under 16 girls team went to the tournament with a 
few experienced players, but many playing in their first 
futsal tournament; goalkeeper Tegan Maddern had never 
even heard of futsal only a few weeks before! Coached 
by university student helper Lauren Riddel, the girls 
adapted quickly, improving their offensive and defensive 
structures and their positioning every game. On top of 
this, they showed great teamwork and sportsmanship. At 
the end of the round robin we finished second to Victory 
Christian College from Geelong and qualified for the 
grand final. While the girls played extremely well in the 
final, a combination of Victory’s greater experience and 
bad luck – with star goalscorer Laura Murphy hitting the 
woodwork twice and defying the laws of physics in the 
process – meant we went down 2-0. Congratulations to 
the girls on a really hard-fought tournament.

Tegan Maddern - 10D

While our teams performed well, we had a number 
of individual players who excelled throughout the 
tournament. Selectors watched all games throughout 
the day with the task of choosing players to represent 
Victoria Country in the state school titles in Brisbane and 
the Gold Coast in September, and Highview College did 
exceptionally well to have six players selected for their 
efforts. 
These players not only showed excellent individual 
skill, but demonstrated great teamwork and the ability 
to learn and adapt throughout games. Their selections 
are a testament to the positive attitude and ability they 
demonstrated throughout the tournament.

Under 19 Boys - 
Zak Rinaldi

Under 16 Girls - 
Grace Bassett

Under 16 Girls - 
Laura Murphy

Under 16 Girls - 
Kirby Tyers

Under 14 Boys - 
Tafryn Stephens

Under 14 Boys - 
Hamish Teague

Under 14 Boys
Highview Under 14 boys futsal team had a great day. We 
played some really good matches. We won 1 match and 
lost the rest, unfortunately the scores didn’t reflect the 
quality of play. We showed some impressive skill levels. 
The sportsmanship shown was exceptional and it was 
really good to see everyone out there and having a go. 
Thank you to all the teachers who organised the day and 
our coach Mr Healey.

Rogie Carless - 7A
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YEAR 9 SOVEREIGN HILL EXCURSION
Year 9 students travelled to Sovereign Hill to learn more 
about gold in Ballarat. We travelled down by bus and 
were given timetables for the activities throughout the 
day. First off we had a mine tour which took us through 
an underground tunnel while a voiceover taught us about 
mining and the welcome stranger nugget. After we exited 
the mine, explored the village or panned for gold by 
the creek. Some were even lucky enough to find gold! 
Our tour of Sovereign Hill taught us about the different 
types of mining and the machines used. We explored 
the village, the different shops and buildings including 

Under 16 Boys (round robin in 19 Boys division) 
Our Under 16 boys embarked on our journey to discover, 
while on the bus traveling to the tournament, that there 
was only one other team in our division! This meant that 
we automatically qualified for the final, however this 
raised just one problem, who were we playing against 
for the rest of the day? Once we arrived at the major 
league courts we were enlightened with who we would be 
playing against, we were put in the Under 19s Division for 
the day. Although we played well through all our games 
we remained scoreless throughout all 4 Under 19 games, 
these games finished 0-2, 0-2, 0-7 and 0-7. Although now 
it was time for the one important game of the whole day, 
our grand final against Mt Clear College. Our excellent 
coach, Lachlan Dempsey, constructed us a new formation 
that worked brilliantly as we scored two quick team goals 
with Kynan Carter and Dy Ngim being the players on the 
end of these great goals. Unfortunately just before the 
end of the first half our opponents put away a long range 
shot, and we were up 2-1 at half time. We all came in with 
a buzz about us and that buzz came with a lot of focus 
at the same time, we all went out in the second half and 
played amazing defence as well as being able to witness 
Dy dismantle our opponents and slot away our third team 
goal. After even more fight from our opponents we still 
stayed strong defensively and kept them scoreless, then 
within the dying minutes of the game Darcy Kelly was 
able to slot away a 1 on 1 opportunity which acted as the 
nail in the coffin for after that the game was finished and 
we came out victorious.

Ethan Freemantle - 9C

the bowling saloon, theatre, horse drawn carriage rides 
and, everyone’s favourite, the lolly shop and its raspberry 
drops. We were also given a demonstration on finding 
and extracting gold from quartz. It was a great, exciting 
experience and a beneficial, hands-on way to learn more 
about the gold rush and Sovereign Hill.

Gina Ross - 9B
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DURING THE MID YEAR BREAK
Reception will be closed over the term break and will 
reopen on Monday 17 July at 8.00am. 

Messages may be left on the answering machine during 
this period.

CSEF is provided by the Victorian Government to assist 
families to cover the costs of school trips, camps and 
sporting activities.
If you hold a valid means tested concession card or are 
a temporary foster parent, you may be eligible for CSEF.
The CSEF is paid directly to the school and is allocated 
to the school camp/excursion portion of the school fees.
Forms will be accepted until 30 June 2017, however, 
forms are encouraged to be returned as soon as possible.

Forms are available from the office or our website.

For more information please refer to www.education.vic.
gov.au or contact the Highview office on 03 5459 1000.

LEARNING SUPPORT NEWS
Highview College will once again be participating in the 
NCCD .The Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on 
School Students with Disability is an annual collection 
that counts the number of school students receiving an 
adjustment due to disability and the level of reasonable 
adjustment they are receiving.

The aim of the national data collection is to collect quality 
information about school students receiving an adjustment 
due to disability in Australia. 
This information will help teachers, principals, education 
authorities and families to better support students with 
disability to take part in school on the same basis as other 
students. 

June 14 was International Education Support Workers 
Day. This was an opportunity for us to say thank you to 
our teacher’s aides for their dedication to students, staff & 
families at Highview College.

NOTE TO PARENTS
If you need to bring anything to school for your son/
daughter, we ask that you come to Reception first, even 
if your child has contacted you and suggested you meet 
at the front of the school. As a matter of safety for all our 
students, we need to be able to monitor who has contact 
with students and who is authorised to be on the school 
grounds. We thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

Ms Marion Martin
Director of Pastoral Care

FINAL NOTICE FOR CSEF APPLICATIONS

CONVEYANCE ALLOWANCE
The conveyance allowance is a form of financial assistance 
to help families in rural and regional Victoria with the cost 
of transporting their children to their nearest appropriate 
school/campus. The conveyance allowance is available 
to eligible students travelling by public transport, private 
car and public bus.  

In summary for Highview Students to be eligible:
• Students must attend their closest non-government 
‘Christian’ College
• Reside 4.8km or more from Highview
•  Reside 4.8km or more from the closest ‘Free Bus 
Service’ bus stop

Forms are available from the Highview Office. 

For more information please refer to 
www.education.vic.gov.au or contact the Highview office 
on 03 5459 1000. 

SCHOOL FEE PAYMENTS
When making direct deposits into the Highview bank 
account for the payments of your fees please include a 
reference including your surname and account number.

Mrs Karen Crutchfield
Accounts Officer

EBT TRIKE BUILDING/REPAIR
If any Highview College families or friends have knowledge 
or expertise in Trike building and repairs, we would love to 
hear from you!

Please contact co-ordinator Luke Treacy for more 
information, 5459 1000 or email ltreacy@highview.vic.
edu.au
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YEAR 7
As a part of our study of the novel ‘Skellig’ in WOW, we 
explored symbolism in the text. In pairs, students created 
posters about various symbols in the novel.
Pictured are 7C working on their symbolism posters. 

Ms Donna Kempster

RURAL YOUTH AMBASSADOR
Congratulations Lucy 
McLay for being one of 20 
young people from across 
rural Victoria selected to 
participate in the Rural Youth 
Ambassadors program 2017. 
The culmination of the program 
will be for the Rural Youth 
Ambassadors to meet the state 
Minister for Education, and 
other relevant Government 
Ministers, in December 2017, 
to present their thoughts and 
ideas in improving education 
provision within rural and 
remote Victoria.

UNIFORM EXPECTATIONS
Highview College has a proud uniform, with summer and 
winter versions and specific sport items. 

The winter uniform includes long pants for boys and 
either long pants or the winter kilt for girls. For warmth, 
students may wear extra layers under their uniform (as 
long as they cannot be seen at all). The School jumper, 
blazer and tie may be worn for warmth with the school 
uniform. The School blazer and tie are not compulsory 
in 2018. A light navy rain jacket (this is different to the 
sports jacket) can be worn over the jumper/blazer  in wet 
weather and is available to purchase at Macks now. No 
other jackets may be worn with the uniform in 2018. 

The Sports uniform has been refined following student 
feedback. We now have new shorts and a new shirt will 
be available soon. It is acceptable to wear items of sports 
uniform even if they are being phased out. Hoodies and 
Sports Jackets may only be worn with Physical Education 
or Sports Uniform or at sporting events.

Students are also reminded that only one pair of earrings 
(worn in the lobe) is permitted – small silver, gold or pearl 
studs or plain silver/gold sleepers. No other jewellery 
should be visible.

Highview School bags will be compulsory for students in 
Years 7 to 10 in 2018. 

Students represent Highview College and their families 
by wearing the uniform. It is important that they wear the 
uniform well and with pride. I invite students to contact  
me if they have an interest in contributing to the process 
of uniform refinement.

Ms Marion Martin
Director of Pastoral Care
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CAREERS SCHOLARSHIPS 
Every year thousands of dollars in scholarships are left 
unclaimed! Scholarships can be a great way to get some 
financial assistance during your studies and you can apply 
for a large number of them with just a single application 
through VTAC. It is commonly thought that scholarships 
are only offered to students based on high academic 
results. However, there is a broad range of scholarships 
available based on a range of criteria that can assist with 
things like tuition fees, accommodation, study costs, or 
even relocation from a regional area to complete your 
studies.
If you’re completing a course application with VTAC for 
2018 study, you’re eligible to apply for scholarships! The 
following website provides some guidance for completing 
scholarship applications, including the types of scholarships 
available http://www.vtac.edu.au/scholarships.html

OPEN DAY DATES 
It is time to begin preparations to attend University Open 
Days! It is really important that you’re familiar with the 
institutions on offer and the best way to compare them is 
to visit them. 
• AUSTRALIAN CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY (ACU) – Sun 13 
August (Melbourne); Sun 27 Aug (Ballarat)
• BOX HILL INSTITUTE – Sun 20 August (Lilydale); Sun 
27 August (Box Hill)
• DEAKIN UNIVERSITY – Sun 6 August (Warrnambool); 
Sun 20 August (Geelong); Sun 27 August (Melbourne)
• FEDERATION UNIVERSITY – Sun 27 August (Ballarat, 
Berwick and Gippsland)
• HOLMESGLEN – Thursdays – book on-line
• LA TROBE UNIVERSITY – Sun 6 August (Melbourne); 
Sun 27 August (Bendigo)
• MELBOURNE POLYTECHNIC – Sat 19 August (Preston)
• MONASH UNIVERSITY – Sat 5 August (Peninsula); Sun 
6 August (Caulfield and Clayton); Sun 20 August (Parkville)
• RMIT – Sun 13 Aug (City and Bundoora)
• SWINBURNE – Sun 30 July (Hawthorn)
• UNIVERSITY OF MELBOURNE – Sun 20 August 
(Parkville) 
• VICTORIA UNIVERSITY – Sun 20 August (Footscray)

OTHER DATES
‘INSIDE MONASH’ seminars – June 14th Business; Aug 
15th Music, 31st Education; 31st Science and Careers; 
Sept 5th Education; Register: www.monash.edu/inside-
monash 
HEALTH INFORMATION SESSIONS AT DEAKIN 
UNIVERSITY - www.deakin.edu.au/health/events; 
DISCOVER DESIGN AT SWINBURNE – 11-14 July; 
Melbourne Design Factory, Hawthorn; See: www.
swinburne.edu.au/events/departments/health-arts-

YEAR 10
WORK EXPERIENCE
As Year 10 students head off on work experience next 
week we wish them well and hope that they have a great 
week! Students are reminded to make contact with their 
employer this week to touch base and ensure they are 
ready to start their placement on Monday 26 June. If 
there are any concerns, please contact Mrs Howlett.

GIRLS ‘DISCOVER THE WORLD OF 
ENGINGEERING AND IT’ 
Do you enjoy solving problems and enjoy Maths and 
Science? Would you like to attend practical workshops 
and have the chance to meet current female engineering 
university students? If yes, then you are encouraged to 
attend. 
When? 9.45am-3.30pm Thurs 6 July
Who? Year 10 girls
Where? Monash University
Register - www.monash.edu/discover-eng-it (lunch and 
morning tea provided).

YEAR 12
EARLY ENTRY PROGRAMS
La Trobe Aspire
Aspire is a program at La Trobe which rewards Year 
12 students’ community contribution with a conditional 
early offer to their chosen degree. The Aspire Program 
is designed to give you the tools you need to succeed 
to La Trobe and beyond. Successful applicants need 
a minimum ATAR of 50 for entry to courses (excluding 
some professional degree programs). You will also 
need to meet all course prerequisites and any special 
requirements for your preferred course. Applications are 
now open and will close on 31 August 2017. Offers will be 
made for the Aspire program in September, well before 
your ATAR is known. For more information visit http://
www.latrobe.edu.au/study/aspire

ACU Early Achievers’ Program
If you regularly volunteer in your community – through 
your school, community organisation, or cultural or 
religious group – you could be eligible for the Early 
Achievers’ Program entry into an undergraduate degree.
If successful, you will receive an offer as early as August 
to study, and benefit from opportunities to enhance 
your leadership and volunteering skills while at ACU. 
Applications to study in 2018 opened on 26 April and will 
close at midnight 17 July 2017. Offers will be released 
by end of August 2017. For more information visit http://
www.acu.edu.au/study_at_acu/pathways_And_entry_
schemes/year_12_student_entry/early_entry
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design/2017/07/discover-design-at-swinburne.php 
WILLIAM ANGLISS INSTITUTE EVENTS: – tourism and 
travel, baking and patisserie, events and food science. 
See:  www.angliss.edu.au/schoolholidays or ph 9606 
2480 
MONASH SCIENCE TOURS – in July holidays; Register: 
www.monash.edu/science/about/events. 
  

ACU ‘UNIVERSITY EXPERIENCE’ DAYS - Melbourne 
campus: Tues 4 July; Ballarat campus: Tues 11 July; 
Information and bookings: www.acu.edu.au/uni-
experience.
‘KEEPER FOR A DAY’ – Healesville: https://www.zoo.
org.au/healesville/whats-on/keeper-for-a-day, Werribee: 
https://www.zoo.org.au/werribee/whats-on/keeper-for-a-
day.
A DAY AT MELBOURNE – You are invited to this event 
to explore the University’s Parkville campus and find out 
more about study options.  Gather information, and talk 
to staff about studying at Melbourne. Who: Year 10-12 
students & parents; When: 9am-3pm, Fri 7 July; Book:
https://futurestudents.unimelb.edu.au/explore/events/
victoria_and_interstate/victoria/a-day-at-melbourne 
SHORT COURSES THIS WINTER AT VCA AND MCM 
(UNIVERSITY OF MELBORNE) – Join in for some fun 
and creativity, starting in July, in film and TV, Acting, 
Music Theatre, Youth Jazz Ensemble and Visual Art. For 
information, and to book see: http://vca-mcm.unimelb.
edu.au/shortcourses.
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This unique class is seeking skilled Mentors to assist students with their projects. The class runs each Monday 
10.45am - 11.30am and Wednesday 8.50am - 10.20am in the Highview College Workshop. 

The nature of the class is that students select a technology or art-based project, or a new skill to learn. They then 
find a mentor to offer guidance in their chosen skill.

Some of the tasks that we require assistance with include:
•	 Creating a story book for children who suffer from anxiety
•	 Wood carving
•	 Wood turning
•	 Architecture, 3D modelling
•	 Making a surf board
•	 3D printing a quad copter
•	 Plus many other varied wood and metal projects

Mentors need to have a ‘Working with Children’ clearance. Applying for this is easy, and we can assist you. How 
much time you offer is entirely up to you. The Mentor time is given on a voluntary basis.

Please consider this unique opportunity to provide valuable assistance to the young people of our community. We 
would be delighted to welcome you to Highview College.

For further information please email tpayne@highview.vic.edu.au or phone 5459 1000.

Terry Payne
Head of Technology

YEAR 10 CREATIVE MASTERCLASS - CAN YOU HELP?

 

 

MONDAY 
JUNE 19 
TOWN HALL 
4 – 6 PM 
AGES 8 – 25 
FREE EVENT 
PRIZES AWARDED 
MORE INFORMATION 
CALL 5461 0615 
LIMITED SEATS 

 

CHANGE OF DATE
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CENTRAL GOLDFIELDS SHIRE 
YOUTH ADVISORY COUNCIL 
Presents the   

2017 YOUTH AWARDS 
TUESDAY 18 JULY 
NOMINATIONS CLOSE 
23 JUNE 2017 
Download nomination forms at:                                                                                             
www.alllforyouth.com.au  
or  
Collect nomination forms from Reception, 
Central Goldfields Shire Council, 12-22 Nolan 
Street, Maryborough 

 

AWARD CATEGORIES 
SPORTS CATERGORY 

TEAM 
INDIVIDUAL 

ARTS CATEGORY 
VISUAL ARTS 

PERFORMING ARTS 
COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT CATEGORY 

COMMUNITY INITIATIVE 
COMMUNITY SAFETY 

LEADERSHIP 
VOLUNTEER 

BUSINESS CATEGORY 
INDIVIDUAL EMPLOYEE 

INDIVIDUAL BUSINESS INITIATIVE 
GROUP BUSINESS INITIATIVE 

ACADEMIC CATEGORY 
INDIVIDUAL 

GROUP 
SUPPORTING YOUTH CATEGORY 

ANY YOUTH WORKER, WELFARE WORKER, 
TEACHER, COACH, INDIVIDUAL PERSON 
WHO HAS HELPED A YOUNG PERSON IN 

THE CENTRAL GOLDFIELDS SHIRE 

 

2017 YOUTH AWARDS TO BE 
HELD AT  

MARYBOROUGH 
HIGHLAND  

SOCIETY 
 

TUESDAY 18 JULY 2017 
 

TO RESERVE SEATING 
CONTACT  

AUDREY BARTLETT 
 

YOUTH ADVISORY COUNCIL  
CO-ORDINATOR 

 

PH: 5461 0615 
 

audreyb@cgoldshire.vic.gov.au  

 

2017 
YAC Youth Awards 
Nominations 
NOW OPEN! 

URGENT  NEED FOR HOST  FAMILIES

5 Weeks: Arriving 22nd July / Departing 27th August 2017

7 Weeks: Arriving 8th July / Departing 27th August 2017

A donation will be provided to all families and schools (amount varies  
according to length of hosting period).

CONTACT  US  TODAY

FOR MORE INFORMATION  
PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE

P:
M:  
E: 
W:
A:

+61 8 8379 5726 
+61 401 562 768  (In case of emergency) 
info@studentsoftheworld.com.au
www.studentsoftheworld.com.au
Level 1, 458 Fullarton Road,  
Myrtle Bank SA 5064   

FRENCH STUDENTS

Students of the World is a South Australian based organisation specialising in short-term cultural 
visits.  We have been sending and receiving students from France and Italy on short-term visits to 
Australian schools for over 15 years.

We are currently in URGENT need of host families to host our upcoming 
French students. If dates below work for you and you are interested in 
hosting, please contact us for more information about how to become a 
host family. Our exchange students will be arriving soon and would love to 

have a great experience with you and your family!

Contact your Saver Plus Coordinator:  
 Call or SMS your name and postcode to 1300 610 355

 or email saverplus@bsl.org.au  

Can $500 from Saver Plus assist you  
with high school costs?

Join Saver Plus and match your savings, dollar for dollar, up to $500 
for educational costs including: 
  
 
 
 
 
 

You may be eligible if you have a Health Care or Pensioner Concession Card, 
are at least 18 years old, have some regular income from work (you or your 
partner) and have a child at school or study yourself. You will need internet 
access and be contactable by email. 

•	 school uniforms and text books 
•	 computers, laptops and tablets
•	 excursions and camps 
•	 sports equipment, uniforms and lessons
•	 music tuition and instrument purchase.

Saver Plus was developed by ANZ and the Brotherhood of St Laurence and is delivered  
in your area by the Brotherhood of St Laurence.  

The program is funded by ANZ and the Australian Government.

WELCOME TO  
Anglicare Victoria’s  
NAIDOC Celebration

FREE  
Community Event

WHEN 
Thursday  
29th June 2017

VENUE 
Princes Park 
Park Road, Maryborough

FOOTBALL OVAL

10.00am:  Opening Ceremony – Speeches

10:30am:  Under 16’s Football Game

11.40am:  Senior Men’s Football

12.50-1.30pm: Singer - Coloured Stone  
  Bunna Lawrie & Selwyn Burns

1:35pm:  Ladies Football 

2:50pm:  Presentations 

NETBALL COURTS

10:30am:  Junior netball 

11:30am:  Senior Netball

1.30-2.15pm:  Netball Clinic

 

GRASS AREA (NEAR ROTUNDA)

11.30am Indigenous Hip Hop

12:30 pm Kup-Murri 

(Torres Strait Islander Food and Feasting 
Ceremony) 

CANTEEN

Water and Fruit available all day

UPSTAIRS - FUNCTION ROOM

NAIDOC themed stalls, art work, books, crafts, 
activities, merchandise & tourist information, 
basket weaving, tea & coffee, kid’s story reading 
area, local indigenous food and plants.

For further information contact:  
Michelle Rafferty 0450 158 670

We acknowledge the Dja Dja Wurrung people as the traditional custodians of the lands we gather on today. We pay our respects to all elders past, present & future.

20
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 10
0



HIGHVIEW COLLEGE
School Tours 

Highview College Maryborough extends an invitation 
to join a tour of the school with our Principal. 

Come and see the Highview difference
aEducation Through Wholeness

To register for a tour please contact our 
Registrar Kay Murray  (03) 5459 1000 
or email highview@highview.vic.edu.au

The next tour 
will be held on 

Friday 
28 July

at 9.00am


